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Subject: FW: 14/01682/REM KMA and KMB, SW Bicester 
Good afternoon Linda,

Please note I have copied David Allbright onto this email for his information.

I have reviewed the supplied plan following the Highway Authority comments under application no.14/01682/REM.

Following on from my email dated the 30th January 2015, the Highway Authority raised concerns regarding the refuse tracking and its overrunning of the footway adjacent property no.164 and no.107.

A revised tracking drawing has been submitted, attached above, which alleviates the previously raised concerns.

The Highway Authority has No Objection to the discharge of the Highways related condition for above application.


Regards

Tom

Thomas Cockhill
Area Liaison Officer 
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